

| 1 | 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. |
|-------|-------------------------|
| 2 | 8:40 a.m 9:30 a.m. |
| Break | 9:30 a.m. – 9:40 a.m. |
| 3 | 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. |
| 4 | 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. |
| Lunch | 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. |
| 5 | 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. |
| 6 | 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. |
| 7 | 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. |

Tomorrow is our last Gathering of the year, so be sure to show your **Cougar Pride** by wearing LOTS of red or Carmel gear. It would be great to fill the gym our CMS spirit. Go Cougars!

The 8th Grade Wiffle Ball Tournament concluded yesterday when the *Guzziberg GummiBears*, in the bottom of the 9th inning, on a 3-Run Walk-off homerun by the series MVP Brody "StringBean" Mendez, beat the *PE Pringles* 3 games to 2 to win the 8th Grade World Series of Wiffleball!! A parade is planned today in Guzziberg while there are heavy, but proud hearts in PringleTown. Both teams played great in a FANTASTIC series!!

Yearbook Distribution begins tomorrow! Following the 8th grade student's final promotion practice tomorrow morning, they will be receiving their yearbooks. 6th and 7th graders will be receiving their yearbooks during lunch. Grade level tables will be set up in the main quad and students who have pre-ordered their yearbooks can check in at the appropriate table to pick up their yearbook. We do have a limited number of yearbooks available for sale if you have not yet purchased one. The cost of these yearbooks in \$50. These yearbooks will be sold on a first come-first served basis out of our office beginning at 7:30 on Friday morning. Again, these extra yearbooks are limited in number and waiting in line does not guarantee you will be able to purchase a yearbook. When supplies are gone, the sale of additional yearbooks will end and there is no additional way to purchase a yearbook. So plan on getting to school early on Friday if you plan on purchasing one.

If you have library materials or money for fines in your backpack, ask your teacher if you can go to the library RIGHT NOW to turn in your stuff and clear your good name. This must all be done in order to get your yearbook, or attend any of the class the parties.

The Lost and Found Shelf located between the office and cafeteria, along with the Drop-off Shelf in the front office are both bursting with forgotten items. You only have a few days left to swing by and pick up anything that may belong to you. After Friday, anything that is left in those two locations will be donated to charity.

